
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

                                                                                                                  

                                                                               EM WL 17.11.23 

 

Dear all, 

I hope you are all well and have had a good week. It has been busy in school again, and we also had a review of our 

pastoral systems in school that was conducted by leaders from another secondary school. We are so pleased that 

the behaviour of our students was referred to as ‘exceptionally calm’ and a ‘real strength of the school’. We are very 

proud of our students. 

Thank you to everyone who has replied to our parent/carer questionnaire so far – we have had about 200 

responses. We would really appreciate it if you could spare 5 minutes to fill it in if you have not done already – it 

really helps us to see what we can do to improve our school for your children. The link is here: 

https://forms.office.com/e/Fw5i4hcibW 

Well done to all of the students who have achieved 100% attendance this week and qualified for the draw for the 

Cineworld voucher. There were 655 students in the draw. Our attendance this week was 91.1% and 91.5% so far this 

year. The winner of the voucher this week is Sophie B 

Don’t forget that the competition starts afresh next week, and everyone is in with a chance to win the Pizza Hut 

voucher. 

We still have many items in lost property with no names in – there are bags, trainers, water bottles, cycling helmets and 

many coats, which we are sure are needed as the rain continues and weather gets colder.  Your child can view missing 

items at the end of each school day by coming along to the main office and stating what they have lost. Please remember 

to add your child’s name to all their uniform and equipment to make sure that if they do misplace it, that it is much easier 

to return it to them. 

Best wishes and take care, 

 

Emma Mills 

Dates for your diary  

24 November 2023 Flu Vaccinations Yr7 -Yr11  
7 December 2023 Year 11 Parents evening  3.30pm – 7.00pm  information will be posted on class charts next week.  
20 December 2023 Rewards Event  
21 December 2023 Christmas Kindness day  
22 December 2023 school closes for Christmas  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/Fw5i4hcibW

